
     

TOWNSHIP OF DELANCO 

BRUSH, LIMB, & SHRUB PICK UP GUIDELINES 

Brush Pick Up is the Last Full Week of each month from March - September 

WHO:  Residents of Delanco 

WHAT: Brush, limbs and stumps may be placed curbside, facing 
  in the same direction. 

 Pile may not exceed 3’ wide by 8’ long by 3’ high 

 No more than 2 stumps, not larger than 14 inches in diameter and clear of 
dirt from roots 

WHEN:  No sooner than the weekend before the Monday of the 
  scheduled pick up week and no later than 6:00am of  
  that Monday. 

WHERE: Place curbside, but NOT ON THE PAVED SURFACE of the 
  right-of-way, nor the abutting sidewalk. 

HOW: CALL 856-461-0561 NO LATER THAN the Friday before  
  the scheduled pick up week.  

 

This program is to assist residents with general maintenance for the removal 
of dead foliage from their properties. 

 In order to provide this service to all of our residents, we must limit our pick ups 
to 20 minutes.  

 Do not include leaves, trash, or other materials with your brush.  Foreign objects 
mixed in with the brush can be dangerous for our employees and can damage our 
equipment.   

 The Superintendent of Public Works or his Assistant has the authority to refuse 
to pick up brush that does not meet these requirements.   

 Whenever you have trees or shrubs removed from your property the contractor is 
responsible for disposal.   

 

For more information visit 

www.delancotownship.com 


